
1

From: technical_support
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 10:11 AM
Subject: BestLink Alert :  AMB#6820 - New York Life Insurance Company

Please be advised that on September 14, 2022 due to an administraƟve error, the debt lisƟng of “aa” (Superior) on $1 
billion 5.875% surplus notes, due May 2033, was incorrectly displayed as being assigned instead of affirmed on the AM 
Best Website for AMB#6820 New York Life Insurance Company. Please note that our website has been properly updated 
in showing the debt lisƟng as being affirmed.  

Based on our analysis, you are tracking raƟng events for this company via alerts. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your cooperaƟon and aƩenƟon to this maƩer. If you have any 
quesƟons on this noƟce, please contact Anthony McSwieney or Michael Porcelli in our main office at (908)439-2200. You 
can also e-mail technical_support@ambest.com for addiƟonal assistance. 

Thank you, 

AM Best - Information Services 
Technical Support Services 
Ambest Road, Oldwick, NJ, 08858, USA 
Office: +1 (908) 572-0841 
E-mail: technical_support@ambest.com


